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--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Canterbury Council Team,  
 
I live in Whitstable and I am kindly requesting that you Stop the Brookland Farm Development.  I OBJECT to this 
development.  The infrastructure in Whitstable is currently overstretched.  There's sewage being dumped in the 
sea.  Furthermore, I would rather see parts of the city developed that are currently out of use or in need of repair 
than see more countryside be developed for housing.  Please look for other ways to build up the community and 
Stop the Brooklands Farm Development.  We do not need further loss of wildlife and agriculture land.  We need you 
to invest in fixing our current infrastructure.  Please start with cleaning up the sea. 
 
Respectfully, 
Amanda Huddleson 
Concerned Whitstable Resident 
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